
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

JOINT MEETING CHARTIERS/CANTON TOWNSHIP 

ROUTE 18 SANITARY SEWER BOND ISSUE REFINANCING 

Tuesday, October 13, 2015 

2:00 p.m. 

 

A special meeting was called at 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 13, 2015 to discuss the Route 18 

Sanitary Sewer Bond Issue refinancing. 

ATTENDANCE: 

This meeting was attended by Chartiers Township Supervisors: A. William Kiehl, Richard W. 

Metzler, and John M. Marcischak; Solicitor: James Liekar and Township Manager: Jodi L. 

Noble and Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary.   

From Canton Township were Supervisors: Samuel Bear and John Sheppard and Township 

Secretary/Treasurer: Susan Paul and Stephanie Petit, New Secretary. 

Mr. Michael McCaig, of Janney Montgomery was present to explain what options are available 

for refinancing. 

Each Municipality is to discuss the refinancing and restructuring of the debt repayment. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:25 p.m. 

                                                                                 ______________________________ 

                                                                                 John M. Marcischak 

                                                                                 Secretary 

 

Wendy Williams, Recording Secretary 

 

  


